
PRESS STATEMENT

1. On 20 November 2020, the Newsday newspaper published an article involving
the arrest of one Elias Hwenga in relation to the Zimbabwe Red Cross Society
(“the Newsday Article"). The same information appeared on the Zimbabwe Anti-
Corruption Commission Twitter handle.

2. The Elias Hwenga referred to in theNewsday Article and the ZACCTweets is not
the same person as the Chief Executive Officer of Radar Holdings Limited, Elias
Hwenga (53). It is a mere coincidence that the two bear the same name.

3. Radar Holdings Limited wishes to inform all stakeholders that the CEO of the
CompanyMr. Elias Hwenga:

• has no associationwhatsoeverwith the ZimbabweRedCross Society; and

• has no association with the Elias Hwenga mentioned in the Newsday
Article and the ZACC Tweets; and

• has not been arrested nor is he facing any criminal charges of any kind; and

• remains in good standing in accordance with the company’s policy that all
its officers are in good standing to avoid bringing the name of the
Company into disrepute.
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